
On, January 20th, we had the privilege of our
Superintendent, Dr. Reyes, speak at our PTSA meeting.

She presented the Shoreline replacement levy
presentation and answered some good questions.  It
was great to see how and where the funds will help
support our schools. Make sure you get your vote &
ballot in by, Feb. 8th. Thank you to our Advocacy
Chair, for all your hard work & advocating for our

school & community.      

Save the date for our next GM meeting on Feb. 17th at 7pm,
via Zoom. Our guest speaker, Christian Paige. Christian is
an Emmy nominated poet, passionate keynote speaker,

and an equity consultant who ignites scholars and leaders
to use their voices.

Thank you to our Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Chair for
making this event happen.       

Our school Family Advocate reached out to the PTSA
for some specific items for our Kellogg students. Our

community stepped up immediately and greatly
helped these students out. Thank you Shoreline &

LFP community!          
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Hello Kellogg Families,

Happy 2022!! We hope you have stayed healthy and well, as we’ve returned back to school this month. We know these past two years have

sure been challenging for all of us with this ever-persistent COVID-19 and its variants. However, we are hopeful 2022 brings light and hope

for our community. We, as your PTSA are constantly working behind the scenes, to support our school, staff & students.

DID YOU KNOW...

Each month our PTSA Staff Appreciation
provides the entire staff with coffee & muffins,

donuts, fruit or pizza lunch, as well as
monthly mailbox treats. We are constantly
showering them with our appreciation, as

they deserve it more than ever! Thank you,
Staff Appreciation chair.           

We are so thankful for our PTSA chairs, KMS staff & students and our community members for helping out in this challenging world we

are constantly navigating. We are all in this together and hopeful there is light at the end of the tunnel.

We hope to eventually bring our community together and continue to rebuild our school connection. In the meantime, we will contribute to

support everyone safely and from afar.

As Always, GO Knights!!

~Casie TubbsKellogg Knights

http://kelloggptsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KelloggPTSA


DIVERSITY, EQUITY, INCLUSIONADVOCACY

Propositions 1 & 2 on the
special election ballot

concern Shoreline School
levy replacements.

Ballots were mailed January
21st and they are due by
February 8th at 8:00 pm.

Ballot drop boxes can be
found at the Shoreline

Library and Lake Forest Park
City Hall.

V O T E In honor of MLK Jr. Day (1/17) and Black
History Month/BLM week of action in

schools in February:



Let us not forget that Dr. King was

assassinated and died listed as an

"enemy of the state" by the US

government.






Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.
Why Black Americans
Face More Obstacles




Learning for
Justice




check
out

these
links:

"We owe it to Dr. King- and to our children and
grandchildren- to commemorate the man in full: a radical,

ecumenical, antiwar, pro immigrant and scholarly champion
of the poor who spent much more time marching and going to
jail for liberation and justice than he ever spent dreaming [or

just talking] about it."
-Rev. Jesse Jackson (2018)

FUNDRAISING

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X0Bt-ga8vJc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X0Bt-ga8vJc
https://www.learningforjustice.org/the-moment/june-1-2020-black-lives-matter


STAFF SUPPORTMENTAL HEALTH

We’re looking for #2
pencils!!! Help us
support Kellogg staff
who are constantly
purchasing them for
student use. 

KELLOGG NEEDS
YOUR PENCILS!!!




Used is great, new is great – we are not picky.
We will have a box in the office to collect any
pencils sent in with students during the month
of February.
We will also purchase
them in bulk.
To contribute please
venmo @Erin-Warren-35
(last four 6716) and
include Kellogg Pencils in
the description.
Every $7 buys 100 new
pencils. We can reach
our goal of 5000 pencils
with just $350 so- every
dollar counts!!!

UW Forefront in the Schools will host the Indieflix movie
"RACE to be human" - examining the impacts of race and racism on

mental health on Thursday, February 10th from 7pm via Zoom.
Please use link to register:  REGISTER

please &please &please &thank you!
thank you!
thank you!

https://intheforefront.org/news/events/indieflix-race-and-mental-health-movie-with-expert-panel/

